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September 28, 2009 
 
 
 
TO: Whom it may concern  
 
RE: PDN # 090928-01 XRT7296IP-F & XRT7296AIP-F   Notice of Obsolescence 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
This is notification that the Communication products listed below have been discontinued 
by Exar Corporation due to low market demand, effective immediately.  Please review 
your forecasted demand to determine what type of last time buy you will need to place. 
 
OBSOLETE  PART  NUMBER    COMMENTS 
XRT7296IP-F 28LD PDIP PACKAGE 
XRT7296AIP-F 28LD PDIP PACKAGE 
 
Purchase orders will be accepted by Exar on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis 
until January 31, 2010, provided there is inventory available at the time of purchase 
order receipt, with final shipments scheduled no later than March 31, 2010. Please 
check inventory availability with your distributor or Exar Customer Support 
Representative before attempting to place a purchase order. 
 
No other notices will be sent regarding the obsolescence of these parts. If you have any 
questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard at lisa.bedard@exar.com
 

.  

Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to meet 
your requirements in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nasser Abdollahi 
Director of Marketing 
Communications Products Division 
 
 


